Walden Woods 

    Board of Directors 
2010 Budget Meeting              
                                                             November 18, 2009

Present:  Barbara D’Amaddio, Bob Ellis, Marion Farley, Beth Goulet, Warren Johnson, 
                 Jay Malave, Barry Towers, Gail Twarkins, Charles Wimberley, and Frank Goeckler of                  
                 Elite Property Management
Call to Order
President Barry Towers called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm.

Introduction of New Board Member
The President welcomed the Board’s newest member, Marion Farley, who will represent the Townhomes Council.
Budget Discussions
The proposed 2010 budget (attached) was reviewed and some changes were made.
Several items will be moved from operating to capital budgets.
The Property Manager will make the necessary changes to the budget for presentation at the annual meeting in December.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Gail Twarkins, Secretary

Approved
Barry Towers, President

